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Ashley, 
 
Would you add to the 2/22 SB meeting agenda: 
 
Designating a SB member to the Election Modernization Committee. 
With Joe's resignation effective today, the designee from the Select Board 
will be vacant. 
Our next meeting is Tuesday, March 9th from 7:30 - 9:15 PM 
 
Thank You. 
 
James M. O'Conor 
Assistant Moderator 
Chair, Election Modernization Committee 
 


